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WADLER MANUFACTURING: 

DOT BRIDGE PROJECT: 

ADJOURMENT: 

-

MINUTES OF 
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 1987 

103 

The Special Meeting of the City Council of the 
City of Galena was called to order Tuesday, 
February 24, 1987 at 7:00 P.M. in the Council 
Chambers for the purpose of: Discussing DOT 
Bridge Project@ 13th & Main Streets, Conduct 
Public Hearing on CDBG Application, Loan 
Agreement with Wadler Mfg. 

Roll call indicated the following councilmembers 
present: Allen, Jarvis, LaTurner, King, Kay Kay, 
Hayes, Anderson. Absent: Brown, Byrd & Watkins. 

Councilmember Watkins entered at approx . 7:05 P.M. 

Mayor John Stephenson opened the CDBG Hearing for 
comments from the public. No protests were made. 
Jerry Wade of Wadler Mfg. and Bob Bunting were in 
attendance . The Loan Agreement with Wadler Mfg. 
was signed by Mayor Stephenson and Jerry Wade . 

Mr. Dee E. Kimbell, P.E. from the Kansas Department 
of Transportation was present to update proposal 
of bridge project at 13th & Main Streets. 

Moved by Kay Kay, seconded by Watkins to adopt 
Resolution 87-3, relating to state aid for the 
improvement city connecting links on the state 
highway system. 

Roll cal l vote proved unanimous. 
Absent: Brown & Bryd. Motion declared carried . 

Moved by King, seconded by Kay Kay to recess 
until Friday, February 27 , 1987 at 7:00 P.M. 

/ 

Newman , Ass't. City Clerk 


